Good morning Chairman Coley, Vice Chairman Uecker, Ranking member Schiavoni, and
members of the Senate Government Oversight and Reform Committee. My name is Nehemiah
Jackson I am a African American male, also an EMS responder, I am writing you today to urge
the passages of House Bill 142, the Duty to Notify Bill before you "here "is the reason why.

My concern is the Duty to Notify. I am a CHL Holder I have personally helped police officers in
my neighborhood, without EVER over stepping my boundaries. Home break-ins have happen, |
have Security Cameras covering everything, when officers had to response to my home, when a
person just advised by the police to go home did not.

BUT instead came to my home in the backyard and hide by my patios door where the next step is
into my home.

The police had just left. I seen this, and called the police right back. While detaining the
problem individual when officers arrived there was no time to Notify the officer of my carry
permit.

Nothing happened to me or the officer responding. After the suspect was arrested and while
being arrested, I backed up this police officer who was by himself, until other units arrived.

This could have "easily" gone bad for me but "THIS" police officer understood the
circumstances where other's may have not.

Please look at the many, unlimited, situations that this could happen, even to you, please help
Good people stay Good people.

Thank you for your time
Nehemiah JACKSON



